
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

Kenzie Verheyen, One Chance Illinois requested the following information:  

“· Does your district have an acceleration policy?  

· If yes, does it allow students to enter Kindergarten early? 

· If yes, does it allow students to enter first grade early? 

· If yes, does it allow students to take classes at a higher level than their current grade? 

· If yes, does it allow students to skip grades? 

· If yes, does it allow students to graduate high school early?” 

 
This FOIA request was received August 11, 2016, and responded to on August 17, 2016. It took 

two District employees a total of 1.35 hours ($67.89) to respond to this FOIA request. Total 

attorney time equaled 0 hours ($0). 


